Communication from Public

Name: Ryan J Reilly
Date Submitted: 07/01/2024 11:41 AM
Council File No: 24-0701

Comments for Public Posting: PLUM Committee should recommend to the City Council that
they require the Planning Dept. to rescind its erroneous decision
to approve the project without a public hearing. We don't want the
cell phone tower, it will be ugly and another eyesore to our
beautiful community.



Communication from Public

Name: Manny Ramirez
Date Submitted: 06/28/2024 02:09 PM
Council File No: 24-0701

Comments for Public Posting: 1 want to see the City Council require the Planning Dept. to follow
standard city procedures which includes Public Hearings before
approving the installation of a cell tower in Eagle Rock.



